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YEAR 6 ROAD SAFETY

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

JAN

22nd Year 6 SATs meeting

30th Reception Fairy Tale Day

31st Gold Book Assembly

FEB

7th Year 3 Trip to Touchstones

13th Reception Play & Stay 2-3 p.m.

14th Inset Day/Hearts & Voices

25th Year 4 Class Assembly/Year 3B 
& 3H Trip

EXTRA CURRICULAR 

Mon KS2 Stop Motion Club/KS1 Musical 
Theatre

Tues Rec, Y1 & Y2 Choir

Wed KS2 Musical Theatre

Thurs KS1 Hula Hooping, Yrs 4,5,6 Choir

Fri Yr 3 & 4 Hama Bead/KS1 
Streetdance

Britannia CP School
T: 01706 874447

E: head@britannia.lancs.sch.uk
W: britanniaprimary.co.uk

SPORTS NEWS PUPIL VOICE

By: Robert, Year 6

Last Tuesday the Fire Service came to 
talk to us about road safety because in 
High School most of us will be travelling 
by ourselves.

While they were here we also did a 
little drama to teach us about the 
danger of driving when you are 
distracted.

SCHOOL NEWS

WELL DONE TO OUR DECEMBER GOLD BOOK WINNERS:

RECEPTION - NOAH
YEAR 1 - LILLY-ROSE
YEAR 2 - KARA
YEAR 3 - FREDDIE
YEAR 4 - JACOB C
YEAR 5B - AIMEE
YEAR 5H - TED
YEAR 6 - FREDDIE

DIPPY THE DINOSAUR EXHIBITION
The Natural History Museum’s famous dinosaur, Dippy, has left the museum for the first 
time to go on a tour of the UK, and will be visiting Number One Riverside, Smith Street, 
Rochdale from 10th February to 28th June 2020.  There is also a Dippy Exhibition at 
Touchstones, The Esplanade, Rochdale.  Both are free of charge.

YEAR 6 SATs MEETING
A reminder that the SATs meeting for Year 6 parents is on Wednesday 22nd January at 3.30 
p.m. and 7.00 p.m.  We look forward to seeing you.

GOLD BOOK ASSEMBLY/ARTIST OF THE TERM
Our January Gold Book Assembly will be held on Friday 31st January at 2.45 p.m.  Everyone 
is welcome to attend. Our 100 Club winner will also be drawn at the Assembly.  If anyone 
would like to join, please contact the office for details.

HOLIDAYS FOR 2020/2021 CAN NOW BE FOUND ON OUR WEBSITE UNDER TERM DATES

By:  Ebony, Year 6

We went to a Badminton Competition 
at The Valley Leadership Academy 
against four different schools.  

I played six games because I didn’t have 
a partner and Errin and Nina played as a 
pair and came fourth.  I came second.

It was really fun and everyone played 
really well.


